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Response to Request for Information

Reference FOI 091560

Date

14 September 2015

Recruitment of Non-Agency Staff

Request and response in ‘blue’:

We are writing to request information about workforce compliance around the
recruitment of non-agency staff on a contract or permanent basis in the last two
complete financial years.

Under the Freedom of Information Act 2000, please provide details of the
following:

1.

How many such staff were appointed during the period?

The council made 607 new appointments within the 2 year period. This figure
includes only newly appointed employees and not current employees obtaining
new roles.

The total number of candidates that were submitted for consideration for the
roles you were recruiting for.
See below

The proportion of all candidates rejected for reasons of non-compliance
(whether regulatory or otherwise)
See below

The number and proportion of such staff on whom you carried out additional
regulatory compliance checks during their tenure.
See below

The number that were found to be or to have become non-compliant since their
original placement.
See below

In response to your questions 2 to 5, we have established that the Council does not
hold the above information. Thus we are unable to provide any information relating
to the above, and are informing you as required by Section 1(1) of the Freedom of
Information Act.



